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Upcoming 

Welcome to the first edition of the Main Street Construction Newsletter for 2017. Spring has 
sprung and construction will resume next week. Here is a list of the main items we will be 
working on between now and the end of June: 

From Echo Drive to Clegg Street 

 Completion of the work 
(retaining walls and 
sidewalk) at the corner of 
Lees Avenue; 

 Installation of the glass 
panels for the Public Art 
and completion of the 
Public Art site; 

 Intersection 
modifications at des 
Oblats Avenue; 

 Replacement of damaged 
street furniture; 

 Installation of recycling 
bins, and; 

 Repair of various minor 
deficiencies. 

From Clegg Street to the McIlraith Bridge 

 Rebuild of a Hydro manhole north of Riverdale Avenue (on-going); 

 Installation of the demarcator stones between the cycle track and the sidewalk; 

 Landscaping (topsoil, sod, trees, garden reinstatements); 

 Construction of the concrete islands at Mason Terrace, Riverdale Avenue, Elliot Avenue 
and the McIlraith Bridge approach; 

 Adjustments of iron works, and; 

 Paving of the top lift of asphalt (in June). 

 

Rebuild of the Hydro manhole 

north of Riverdale Avenue. 
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Traffic  

Throughout the duration of the up-coming construction (from April 17 to June 30), and along the 

entire Main Street corridor, we will maintain a travel lane in each direction during peak periods 

and we will be flagging traffic during off-peak periods as necessary. Motorists are to expect 

traffic delays through the construction zone. 

To facilitate the efficient paving of the top lift of asphalt, we will completely close the section of 

Main Street from Clegg Street to Riverdale Avenue for one Saturday in June (likely June 10th or 

June 24th). Additional information to follow. 

The cycle tracks south of Clegg will remain closed until they are completed later this spring. 

 

The Main Street Construction Newsletter will be on an as required basis in 2017. Additional 
information on the Saturday road closure for the paving and the Main Street Grand Opening will 
be shared with you towards the end of May. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Accessible formats and communication supports are available, upon request, at the following 
link:  www.ottawa.ca/accessibleformat 

Line painting north of des 

Oblats Avenue. 
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